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Thank you for over 38 years of prayers and financial support for our ministry in SA 

We traveled to Chile to be with Joey, Cristina and Hadasa for vacation and Thanksgiving, November 22-December 13 .We love Chile 
and have many friends there from our many years as Area Coordinator. While there, we assisted church anniversary services or 
visited the churches in Curico, Talca, Valparaiso, and Punte Alto. We were the main speakers at the anniversary services in Arauco 
along with the President and wife. We also visited with pastors and dear friends in Chillan and San Joaquin. One of the highlights of 
our time in Chile was our visit with Elder Elardo Poblete and his precious family. They have been our dear friends for many years 
and pioneers of the work in Chile dating from the days of Missionary Jimmy Dotson. 

What a tremendous National Youth Conference we had in the City of Villa Hayes September 26 –27 with the 

Youth President of Argentina Ivan Gonzalez and Missionary Eugene Dominguez.  Prophecies, healings, and the Holy 

Ghost were the order of the day. 


